
Tom Tiede, Director of Transportation/Buildings &
Grounds
Center Cass School District 66
699 Plainfield Road
Downers Grove, IL 60516

Memo

To: Dr. Wise, Superintendent & Board of Education
From: Tom Tiede
Date: Dec 6, 2024
Re: New Bus Driver

I recommend the Board of Education approve the hiring of William Walper as a substitute school
bus driver. William will be able to fill in for a route currently covered by other former retiree’s
and other routes as needed due to driver illness or vacations as they come. WIlliam has as
completed all of the necessary requirements and paperwork to begin employment with District
#66 as a school bus driver.

Thank you,

Tom TIede


